
MEDIA RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  26 April 2023 

Special Meeting of the Ottawa Police Services Board 

(Ottawa) – Please be advised the Ottawa Police Services Board will be holding a 
special meeting on Friday, April 28, 2023, at 3 pm for the purposes of electing a Chair. 

The meeting will be held electronically via Zoom  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81053348748 

Media and members of the public can also watch the meeting live over Ottawa City 
Council’s YouTube channel. 

The Ottawa Police Services Board is the civilian body responsible for governing the 
Ottawa Police Service.  It is responsible for the provision of adequate and effective 
police services to the City of Ottawa’s residents.   
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Contact: Krista Ferraro, Executive Director, Ottawa Police Services Board, (613) 580-
2424, ext. 21618; email: krista.ferraro@ottawa.ca 
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